
NOTIFICATION REGARDNG THE BOARD OF MANAGEMENT’S 

ANNUAL REVIEW OF THE ANTI BULLYING POLICY 

 

 

To:   St. Joseph’s N.S. Parents Association. 

 

 

The Board of Management of St. Joseph’s N.S. wishes to inform you that: 

 

 The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s anti-bullying policy and its 

implementation was completed at the Board meeting of 17th May 2021. 

 

 

 The review was conducted in accordance with the checklist set out in Appendix 4 of 

the Department’s Anti-Bullying Procedures for Primary and Post-Primary Schools. 

 

 

 

 

Bernie Mann,  Chairperson, Board of Management  -  17/5/2021 

 

 

Linda Dowling, Principal      - 17/5/2021 

 

 

 

 

 



 

NOTIFICATION REGARDNG THE BOARD OF MANAGEMENT’S 

ANNUAL REVIEW OF THE ANTI BULLYING POLICY 

 

 

To:   Staff, St. Joseph’s N.S.. 

 

 

The Board of Management of St. Joseph’s N.S. wishes to inform you that: 

 

 The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s anti-bullying policy and its 

implementation was completed at the Board meeting of 17th May 2021. 

 

 

 The review was conducted in accordance with the checklist set out in Appendix 4 of 

the Department’s Anti-Bullying Procedures for Primary and Post-Primary Schools. 

 

 

 

 

Bernie Mann,  Chairperson, Board of Management  -  17/5/2021 

 

 

Linda Dowling, Principal      - 17/5/2021 

 


